Meeting Notice Changes-Township of Blair

Until the COVID-19 Pandemic abates and public gatherings are again allowed, previously scheduled
monthly business meetings of the Blair Township Board of Supervisors will be closed to face-to-face
participation. Residents and others may fully participate via two-way teleconferencing. To do so, please
contact Betty Robertson at 814-696-4363 X102 or betty@blairtownship-pa.org for instructions and an
agenda. Instructions will also be posted at the Municipal Office on the evenings of the monthly business
meetings, beginning with the next meeting on Tuesday, April 14, 2020 at 7:00 PM.




